
BLRWPCA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 30, 2025, AT 6:30 P.M.  

BOLTON TOWN HALL 

222 BOLTON CENTER ROAD 

 

 

 

 

A Public Hearing for the BLRWPCA will be held on Wednesday, April 30, 2025, at 6:30 P.M. at 

Bolton Town Hall, located at 222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, Connecticut. 

 

This Public Hearing is regarding the FY2025/2026 budget and proposed revisions to Sewer Use 

Rules and Regulations Section 5.5 to ensure compliance with §7-258. 

 

The Agenda and Packet will be available on the Town website (town.boltonct.gov) and at the 

Selectmen’s Office at Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 

 

 

Robert Morra 

Bolton Lakes Regional Water Pollution Control Authority 

 

http://town.boltonct.org/

